

Headteacher: Mr Philip Lloyd

14 November 2017

Dear Parent/Carer.

RE: SSAT National Conference Performance – Friday 1 December 2017

The 'Schools, Students and Teachers Network' Annual National Conference will be held in Manchester this year and your son/daughter has been invited to perform representing North Birmingham Academy. The school has been chosen to perform a piece that includes music, dance and drama.

This exciting performance opportunity in Manchester is free of charge. Students will be taken to the venue from North Birmingham Academy via mini bus and will be returned to the Academy at approx. 16:00pm. We will be performing at 12:30 on Friday 1 December 2017.

Unfortunately admittance to the conference to watch is not permitted, however you will have an opportunity to watch this performance at the NBA Christmas Extravaganza on the 13 December 2017. Tickets for this event will go on sale on the Friday 1 December 2017.

If you would like your son/daughter to be part of this fantastic opportunity, please complete the attached forms and return to Miss K Taylor. If you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the email address below.

Yours Sincerely

Miss K Taylor Head of Dance katherine.taylor@e-act.org.uk	
For completion by all Parent/0	
Student's name:	Tutor Group
I consent to my child performi	ng at the ICC Birmingham on Friday 1 December 2017
 My child will be collected from the Academy at 16:00pm. My child will make their own way home from the Academy at 16:00pm. 	
Signed:	(Parent/Carer) Date:











